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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
City-COUNTY BUILDING

March 16, 2021

Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council
Fifth Floor

City County Building

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: Medicaid Reimbursement Services
Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety, Bureau of Emergency Medical Services, will be submitting an ordinance
authorizing the City of Pittsburgh (“City”) to enter into an Intergovernmental Cooperation Agreement or
Agreements with the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, Department of Human Services (“DHS”) with regard
to Medicaid reimbursement setvices, for a term of three years plus one possible two-year extension at the
parties’ mutual option. The Agreement(s) shall result in net revenue for the City but will require upfront
expenses in an amount not to exceed One Million Three Hundred Sixty-Three Thousand Eight Hundred Ten
Dollars ($1,363,810) annually, for a total amount not to exceed Six Million Eight Hundred Nineteen Thousand
Fifty Dollars ($6,819,050).

Should you have any questions regarding the ordinance or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my
office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Wendell Hissrich
Director
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